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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year there has been an absence of the usual festive celebrations but at 
Gooderstone we never let a World Pandemic get us down! The children have been 
busy learning lines, acting and singing their socks off. We have put together a 
nativity to fill you full of festive cheer. We would like to say a huge thank you to our 

producer in residence Mr Delve for putting it all together for us.  

We hope that you and your loved ones enjoy the performance of ‘It’s a baby’. 

Following the link below to watch:  

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/gooderstone/  

 

From all of us at Gooderstone Church of England Primary Academy  

We want to wish you a Merry Christmas, 

And a Happy New Year.  
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